
 
December 30, 2020

The WLA Office will be closed Friday, January 1 for New Year's Day and will reopen on Monday, 
January 4. Your regularly scheduled WLA Wednesday will return next week.

Washington Library Association | PO Box 33808 Seattle, WA 98133 | 206-823-1138
www.wla.org

Questions? Email us at info@wla.org
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